
During the summer of 2019, ADF&G Waterfowl 
Program staff conducted an online survey of 
individuals who purchased an Alaska duck stamp in 
2018 to collect information on 4 species of 
conservation concern: Brant, Sandhill Cranes, 
Common Eiders, and King Eiders.  The survey link was 
sent to 1,000 randomly selected duck stamp 
purchasers in late August 2019.  The survey closed 
on 15 October 2019, with responses from 317 
individuals.  The following pages present a brief 
summary of the survey results.






































